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August 30, 2010 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2009-0274 – Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation ("Whitby Hydro")  
 
By way of update, we are writing to advise that Whitby Hydro intends to file its undertakings from the 
June 17, 2010 technical conference, as well as further information in response to interrogatories, by 
September 10, 2010. We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


